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"Hello dear friends, 

 

The volume containing the story "Lalo Kerim" - together with other texts of Jemal Nebez on the 

subject related in content, which are ready for publication thanks to the great translatuimg efforts of 

my dear friends Kaveh Ghoreishi and Salar Pashaî (as well as myself) - will be published by Avesta 

Publishing House and will reach its readers in Kurmanji Kurdish in Latin script. 

 

In this context, Mrs. Kuchler, dear Salar and I had an online meeting with Abdullah Keskin, the owner 

of Avesta Publishing House on 05.11.2022. We forwarded the texts intended for the "Lalo Kerim" 

volume to him. 

 

In addition to preparing the "Lalo Kerim" volume, we dealt with the possibility of having Jemal 

Nebez's books, which are in Kurmanji in Latin script, translated into Turkish, 

  

In the meantime, my dear friend Salar Pashai also sent some of Cemal Nebez's books to Avesta 

Publishing House. 

 

It was also discussed during the meeting on 5/11 with Abdullah Keskin whether to organize a seminar 

or a signing day in Erbil-Diyarbakir or Istanbul in the future in cooperation with Jemal Nebez 

Foundation and Avesta Publishing House. 

 

Our meetings with Abdullah Keskin will continue from now on so that Jemal Nebez's books and 

writings will be recognized and read by the Kurds of Turkey and Northern Kurdistan." 

 

 

Mehmed Salih Bedirxan 

 

 


